

Spinal Cord and Brain Injury Research Center African American Research Scholars Program

Apply Now!

The Spinal Cord and Brain Injury Research Center at the University of Kentucky is accepting applications from qualified African American undergraduate students for up to 12 months of funded research training in neurotrauma. The award of \$5,000 will cover a summer stipend (\$3,000) and travel expenses (\$2,000) to present at a national meeting. Funding is available for up to 5 awards.

Applicant Qualifications:

- 1. Declared major in a STEM field
- 2. Minimum overall G.P.A. of 3.00
- 3. A confirmed faculty mentor
- 4. At least 1 semester of independent research in neuroscience experience
- 5. Past or concurrent enrollment in BIO 305

Submit your completed application to: Dr. Warren Alilain at warren.alilain@uky.edu



Spend up to 12 months working in the laboratory of a UK faculty member studying brain or spinal cord injury!

Study state-of-the-art approaches to treat brain or spinal cord injury!

Present your research findings at local and National scientific meetings!

Publish your research findings in scientific journals!

Impact the lives of those living with injuries!

